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TO:  Public Works Comm
 
FROM:  Dave Van Cleave 
 
DATE:   June 22, 2006  
 
RE:  Water Reclamation
 
 
 In reference to the 

rejection of all bids
bid due to leaving o
failed to meet spec

 
 Dave McFarland ha

that the required lo
 We recommend re-
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Dave Van Cleave 
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Phone:  605-394-4174 
Fax:  605-394-5478 

e-mail:  dave.vancleave@rcgov.org 

MEMORANDUM 

ittee 

 

 

 Roll off Truck Bids; No. PW062706-08 

Water Reclamation Roll Off Truck Bids, we recommend 
.  West River International requested withdrawal of their 
ut a required steer able tag axle.  All three vendors 
ifications regarding control of the Power Take Off.   

s further researched the issue, and has reconfirmed 
ad sensing PTO is available from at least two sources. 
bidding the vehicle. 
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